
Important Recall Message From Rivian! Your 2022 R1T is included in NHTSA Recall Number 22V-319.  
Please call Rivian Service at 855-748-4265 to schedule your recall appointment immediately. For 
the time being, you should not seat children 12 and under or use child seats in the front passenger 
seat.  For more information, please visit https://www.NHTSA.gov/recalls. 


